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17 July 2024


Dear Applicant

Thank you for taking the time to consider applying for the deputy headship of Penwortham Primary School. As Chair of Governors I would like to take this opportunity to tell you about our school.

We are a single-form entry community Primary School with 210 pupils? currently on roll. During our most recent Ofsted in March 2022, we were delighted when it was recognized that our children really do live up to our motto of ‘Happy children who achieve’. They are proud of our school, eager to learn, well behaved, polite, and enjoy the rich variety of activities beyond the subjects they study. If you visit school you will see that we are concerned with what we call My Personal Best – this extends throughout the school in learning and in play, in all our relationships, and in the way we treat others both within and outside school. Our values – Aspire, Belong, Care, Develop – are integral to this and woven throughout the life of the school.

We have really lovely pupils, an exceptionally well motivated and hard working staff team, interested and supportive parents and a strong and determined governing body. While this was evidenced in the 2022 Ofsted, it is better exemplified in the cycle of events every year that includes trips, visits, festivals, competitions – the list is endless-  and concludes with a rich calendar of end of year activities such as the graduation of our reception pupils, the Year 6 show, Year 6 prom meal, school scarecrow building and the wonderful PTFA Summer Fair which brought together our whole school community in a thriving social event that also raised money for the school.

For the successful candidate, this is an exciting opportunity to build on our current strengths and help us continue to develop. If the prospect and challenge of working with our headteacher, Miss Penarski,  leading our school and meeting our wonderful children and staff is as exciting to you as it is to us, we would warmly welcome your application.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely



Patricia Jones 
Chair of Governors
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